
                  

  

Photographs and Video Consent Form  

We collect and use photographs for the following purposes. Please tick the box to confirm 

you agree to the use of photographs for that purpose:  

 I am happy for 
the school to 
share my data 

For printing on employee ID cards / lanyards  

For printing on school visitor badges  

For display in access-controlled areas of the school (such as corridors, classrooms)  

For display in public areas of the school (such as reception)  

For use in the school newsletter and other printed documents (such as the 
prospectus) 

 

For use on the school website  

For use on Social Media1 (such as the school Twitter or Facebook page)  

School photographs can be provided to the media for publication or broadcast  

For use in the school yearbook/floorbook (photos will be shared with yearbook 
production team 

 

 

I have read and understood this information 

I agree for my photographs and videos to be used for the purposes described. 

 

Data subject name: 

 

 

 

Signature of data subject: 

 

 

 

Date: 

 

 

 

If you do not wish to consent, please contact HR on HR@unityeducationtrust.uk   

 
1 The school can only provide control of the school social media accounts and cannot guarantee, nor control any 
re-publication, sharing or household or personal use that follows the publication on social media 


